
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:49:29 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 10:14 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Robert Fletcher

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I find this decision of the OEB to further financially impact the people of Ontario during one of the most challenging
times in the last century appalling. My distribution rates will increase by 110%, and is in no way warranted in
relation to the quality of service and reliability. Shame on the board members, where is your empathy for your
customers. This decision has no merit and is a vile cash grab!




